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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Today, we saw a bittersweet moment as we gathered on the stairs to bid farewell to our incredible Year 
6 students who are about to embark on a new journey beyond the walls of our primary school.  
Throughout the years, we have witnessed their growth and development. They have not only achieved 
academically but also demonstrated exceptional qualities of kindness, resilience, and creativity. Their 
friendships, laughter, and enthusiasm have left an indelible mark on our school community. Good luck 
Year 6! 
 
This term has been very busy indeed and we 
have welcomed many parents and carers into 
the school for a range of events – sports days, 
class assemblies, FOLT events and 
performances to name a few. We thank you 
for your continued support of the school - as 
parents and carers you are our biggest 
advocates! We are hosting an open evening on 
Wednesday 27th September and we’d be very 
grateful if you could spread the word. 
 
All of the staff wish you and your families a 
wonderful, fun-filled summer and we will see 
you back at school on Tuesday 5th September 
for 8.50am – our new, earlier start time. 
 
Mrs Elizabeth Killin 
Headteacher 



 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Attendance 
 
 

Class 
Week 
Ending 
09/06/23 

Week 
Ending 
15/06/23 

Week 
Ending 
23/06/23 

Week 
Ending 
30/06/23 

Week 
Ending 
07/07/23 

Week 
Ending 
13/07/23 

Week 
Ending 
21/07/23 

Bumblebee 100% 99.20% 98.3% 100% 98.9% 92.4% 91.3% 

Ladybird 95.83% 88.75% 89.7% 85.2% 88.7% 95.7% 95.7% 

Hedgehog  93.75% 97.40% 94.3% 97.7% 92.5% 95.65% 96.36% 

Squirrel 99.25% 99% 96.4% 97% 95% 93.33% 94.05% 

Badger  93.6% 93.85% 91.5% 91.55% 94.2% 89.2% 91.15% 

Fox 98.05% 94.2% 86.2% 92.3% 91.5% 95.2% 96.25% 

Chestnut  90.4% 97% 97.27% 96.35% 88.79% 95.9% 93.35% 

Oak 99.01% 96% 97.4% 94.8% 92.95% 93.38% 93.33% 

Maple 93.9% 97.5% 97.6% 96.8% 91.5% 93.3% 93% 

Eagle 100% 96.1% 95.15% 98% 94.85% 94.2% 96.25% 

Hawk 90.6% 92.8% 90.3% 92.2% 89.7% 97% 94.05% 

Kestrel 96.45% 97.30% 95% 91.5% 91.14% 94.41% 94.25% 

100 % 
Attendees 

314 
291 276 290 256 271 280 

 
Today we handed out the neon pink wristbands, 100% attendance for the term and the 100% shields for attending every 
day this year! Have a lovely rest of the summer and see you in September! 

 
Mrs Gray 
Deputy Headteacher 

Christian and Learning Values 
Well done to the following children who received a values award this week: 

 
Commitment: Hawk Class, Kestrel Class, Oak Class, Glee Club, Mouna (Maple), Joey (Fox) 

Teamwork: Chestnut Class 
Love: Eagle Class, Hedgehog Class 

  
 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

School Communication System 
 
The new system is now live. Please make sure you 
have downloaded the app ready for when we 
come back in September.   
 
School Admin Team  
 

Top Classes for using TTRS this week 
 

                                      1st  Kestrel 
                                      2nd  Eagle 
                                      3rd  Oak 
 
 
 

Highest number of coins this Year             Most Improved Studio Speed 
 

1st  Mason                                                      1st  Tireni 
2nd    Shariq                                                    2nd Tyler 
3rd  Victor                                                       3rd  Samil 
                
Numbots (Key Stage 1) – highest number of coins earned this year 
 
1st    Nam 
2nd   Arthur 
3rd   Ross   
   



 

 

 

 

 

Support over the summer  

Below are some of the places you can turn to for support over the summer holidays if you need it.   

Childline 
0800 11 11 
Free confidential helpline for young people up to 19yrs old. Available 24-hours a day. 

Kooth 
Online support 
Online counselling and emotional well being platform for children and young people. Available Monday to 
Friday 12pm to 10pm and 6pm to 10pm on Saturday & Sunday. 

Mind 
0300 123 3393 
Advice and support to anyone experiencing a mental health problem. Available Monday to Friday, 9am to 
6pm. 

The Mix 
0808 808 4994 
Free, confidential help for a wide range of issues for young people under 25. Available form 4pm to 11pm 
everyday 

 

Pencil cases KS2 
 

Reminder that in September all of the children in key stage 2 (year 3-6) should be bringing in a 
small pencil case  (no larger than 30 cm x 20 cm as it needs to fit in their tray) with the following 

items: 
2 handwriting pencils 

Black rollerball pen 
Green biro pen 

15cm ruler 
A few felt tip pens / coloured pencils 

Rubber and sharpener 
2 dry wipe whiteboard pens 

2 highlighters (different colours) 
Glue stick 

We will provide any stationery to pupils who require items that they were not able to source 
themselves. 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.childline.org.uk/
https://www.kooth.com/
https://www.mind.org.uk/
https://www.themix.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

NSPCC 
0808 800 5000 
Information and helpline for anyone concerned about a young person. Available 24 hours a day. 

Samaritans 
116 123 
Free confidential helpline. Available 24 hours a day. 

SANE 
0300 304 7000 
Helpline for anyone affected by mental illness. Available from 4:30pm to 10:30pm everyday. 

Mrs Anna Gattey 
Designated Safeguard lead/ Assistant Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
https://www.samaritans.org/
http://www.sane.org.uk/home


 

 

 

 

Have a Wild Time at the Swan Centre this Summer 
 

This summer, the Swan Centre has 
organised a trail that will lead people 
from the shopping centre down to the 
beautiful River Mole, which is a short 
10-minute stroll. 
 
Pick up a trail leaflet at the Stockroom 
Pop Up Shop to get started, plus a 
FREE pouch of duck food to feed the 
ducks when you reach the River Mole. 
Look out for clues whilst soaking up 
the summer sun and enjoy the natural 
beauty Leatherhead has to offer along 
the way. Complete the trail leaflet and 
hand it back into the Stockroom Pop 
Up Shop to be entered into a 
competition for the chance to WIN an 
annual family membership for The 
National Trust. 
 
The summer fun doesn’t stop there though. On the first three Wednesdays in August, the Swan 
Centre will be hosting a spectacular series of Wind in the Willows inspired events. 
 
From 11am – 3pm each day, come along to meet Toad, Badger and Mole (one character per day at 
intervals) and create some wonderfully wild crafts to take home. You can also decorate your very 
own sailboat (limited while stocks last), which have been handmade out of reclaimed wooden pallets 
by members of the Swan Centre team. 
 
On all three event days, local poet, Mark Barnes, will join the Swan Centre to bring to life chapters 
from the Wind in the Willows story. 
 
There will also be magnificent Magic Shows on each date with Ritchie Rosson AND a spectacular 
Sailboat Selfie Spot where you can have your photos taken.  
 
To find out more visit www.theswancentre.co.uk/here-for-a-wild-summer.  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

http://www.theswancentre.co.uk/here-for-a-wild-summer


 

 

 

 

 

Achievements 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Izzy achieved her bronze, silver and gold 
Brownie badges for completing 6 theme awards 
based on her skills and hobbies and then a final 

challenge  
 
 

 

 
Darcey and her Gymnastic team placed 3rd  

in a tumble and trampette competition.  

 

 
 

Harper won medals for floor routine and 
trampette at the Startastic gymnastics 

competition.  



 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

 

Date Event Time 

Tuesday 5th September Start of term  *NEW* school day 
timings: 

Reception, KS1 and KS2  
8.50am – 3.20pm 
Nursery 9am-3pm  


